
Fantastic Fungi Day                         
 

 

 

 

On Sunday, 12th October there is a Fantastic Fungi Day taking place 

at Norwich Lower School in Bishopgate from 10.30am - 4.15pm to 

which parents and primary school aged children are most welcome. 

 

No prior booking is required and the event is free. 

 

The closest public car park is behind the Adam and Eve on 

Bishopgate with the Lower School being a short walk further down 

and opposite to the Church, St Helen’s Bishopgate. 

 

Parking will not be available at the Lower School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


